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Punctuality  

Children should arrive in school between 8.30-9.00am and be picked up                  

between 3.00-3.10pm 

It is important that you are not late as under the current restrictions children need to arrive and be collected on time 

to ensure we can keep everyone safe. Thank you 

Nursery 

Children must arrive between 8.30-9.00am for the morning session. 

The afternoon session starts at 12.30pm and the nursery doors will be closed at 12.35pm. If you arrive late please 

report to the main office. 

URGENT! 

IF YOUR CHILD DEVELOPS SYMPTOMS OVER THE WEEKEND OF THE 13TH AND 14TH FEBRUARY AND GOES ONTO 

TEST POSITIVE YOU MUST CONTACT SCHOOL BY EITHER CALLING SCHOOL BETWEEN 8-4PM OR MRS WAINWRIGHT 

ON 07793988653 OR ALTERNATIVELY EMAIL:    covidtesting@stbartsleeds.org.uk 

Play scheme  

If your child has a place on play scheme, you must arrive between 8.30-8.50am and be collected by 4.15pm. Children 

must wear suitable footwear and clothing for outside activities. Thank you 

 

This Week’s Stars in School Are:         

Isabella  Year 1 

Rihanna Year 3 

Chance   Year 5 

Nhyira  Year 5 

Isaiah  Year 6 

Something New Mrs Wainwright Learned This Week 

 

Class 5 performed their amazing Emperor Penguin information map to me. I learned so many facts about 

them I did not know, for example they have giant claws to grip the ice. Well done. 

 

  We reopen on Monday the 22nd of February. Please remember the school is closed to 

children for a training day on Friday the 12th March. 

 


